
Advice for Parents 

Organise a study space at home and check that they have access to a 

computer for at least some of the time they will be studying. 

If you do not have access to a computer / reliable internet please ask 

your child to inform their Form Tutor/Head of Year as soon as 

possible 

Please check that they can confidently access Google Classroom and 

if in Years 9-11 GCSE Pod from home. This will be the sole way we 

communicate work to students during the closure period.  

We would suggest that students structure their time in line with their 

timetable through the day.  

We also recommend that students include daily reading as part of 

their learning.  

During closure we will continue to keep parents updated through 

social media – Twitter/Instagram/Facebook & the website.  
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